
 

Page 1 
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release  March 27, 2019 

 

MCTXSheriff Increases DWI Enforcements During Spring Break 

 
Between March 8, 2019 and March 24, 2019, the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office, along with 

other area law enforcement agencies, deployed resources to actively look for intoxicated drivers. 

The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office obtained a Texas Department of Transportation grant, 

which assisted in deploying additional law enforcement resources and targeted those who chose to 

drive intoxicated. The District Attorney’s Office assisted in these efforts, as there were several No 

Refusal Operations planned during the Spring Break holiday.  The District Attorney’s Office 

provided nurses, prosecutors, and judges on stand by for the enforcement operation. More than 

159 intoxication-related arrests were made during this event, which could potentially have saved 

countless lives. This effort by Montgomery County Law Enforcement agencies helped give the 

community a safer Spring Break season. 

 

Sheriff Henderson states, “I am proud of the partnership of Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

with state and local law enforcement agencies to ensure our community was safe this holiday 

season through participation in the holiday DWI initiative. The dedication of these individuals was 

apparent through their diligent work in searching for and preventing intoxicated-related offenses. 

Great job by all the agencies who participated!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Specialist Thomas Smith 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 
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